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Our next Knights AND Ladies Auxiliary meeting will be 
held at the KC hall on February 18th, 2021. 
 

  

 

 

 

2021 Knights Dues are Due! 

It’s time to pay dues. There are still 

118 members that have not paid for 

2021. Dues are $35. It’s optional to 

pay an additional $7.50 to the 

Religious Information Bureau (RIB) 

and $5 to Catholic Education.  

 

It’s optional to support RIB and Catholic Education, 

but dues are not. THE RIB produces multiple 

informational pamphlets about the Catholic faith. 

You can mail your check made out to Knights of 

Columbus as soon as possible to Ron Gardiner at: 

109 Courtfield Drive O’Fallon, MO  63366-4393.  
 

 Queen of Hearts 

We are now into the 6th round of 

Queen of Hearts. The jackpot is 

growing from the $5,000 starting 

point. Doors open at 5 pm. Drawing is at 7 pm. The 

bar will be open serving beer, wine, soda, and 

cocktails.  Dogtown Pizzas can be purchased at the 

bar. Remember to play the scratchoff raffle and win 

$50 in scratchoff tickets or $50 cash. All scratchoff 

raffle proceeds go to hall debt relief. 

 

G.K. Del Carr (636) 544-2752 

F.S. Ron Gardiner (314) 276-7609 

Auxiliary President Jeanette Koechner-Thomas      

(636) 240-9331 

That Man is You! 2021 

We would like to invite all Knights to 

join us this spring for “That Man Is 

You!” These sessions will focus living 

out our Catholic faith and our 

relationship with the Holy Spirit. The 

meetings are held via Zoom calls from 

7:15 am to 8:30 am. This year’s first 

session started January 30th. The 

spring session goes until April 17th. 

Even if you can’t make all the meetings, it’s possible 

to watch on a week-to-week basis.  

Here is the Zoom Link info (Will be the same every 

week) Topic: Assumption of the Blessed Virgin 

Mary Parish’s “That Man is You!”  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88590544463?pwd=
cDNVTmpaVlZCNEZRdW1KdHcxdHBpdz09  
 

Meeting ID: 885 9054 4463 

Passcode: 284084 

 

Don’t want to do the Zoom call? You can call in and 

listen to the session.  

Dial by your location: 1-312-626-6799 

Meeting ID: 885 9054 4463 Passcode: 284084 

Questions? Contact Deacon Richard Tadlock at 

DeaconRichard@charter.net, Mobile Office: 

314.397.2433, and Home Office: 636.926.2433 

We hope you’ll consider listening in or joining an 

upcoming Zoom call! 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88590544463?pwd=cDNVTmpaVlZCNEZRdW1KdHcxdHBpdz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88590544463?pwd=cDNVTmpaVlZCNEZRdW1KdHcxdHBpdz09
mailto:DeaconRichard@charter.net
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Note from Jeanette 

Our next meeting will be Thursday, 

February 18th at 7 p.m. If you have 

something you’d like to add to the 

agenda, please call me at (314) 795-

0288. Thanks to all the ladies that have provided 

cakes for the pre-Lenten fish frys. From now on, no 

one will be calling to ask for cakes. EVERYONE is 

asked to provide a cake for Lenten fish fry events 

beginning February 19th. Someone will be at the KC 

hall on Fridays after 2 p.m. to drop off your cake. We 

are asking for cakes only…flavor of your choice. 

Please pray for the repose of the soul of Julie Christy. 

May she rest in peace in the hand of our dear Lord, 

Jesus. With COVID always on our minds, there is not 

much we can plan for. Contact me with your 

thoughts, and continue to pray for those who are 

lonely, sick, and suffering during this difficult time. 

Knight of the 

Year Dinner 2021 

The Knight of the Year dinner is 

tentatively set for Saturday, 

March 13th.  

KC Food Drive News 

Our January food drive collected more 

than 823 pounds of food and more than 

$50 in cash donations. Many thanks to all 

the Brother Knights that gave their time 

and supported the drive with donations of 

food and supplies. Thanks also to two 

families that assisted the drive to earn service hours.  

 

Our next drive is March 21st from 9 am to 1 pm at 

the upper parking lot of the KC Hall. Information 

will be provided at future meetings. 

Euchre Tournament Cancelled 

The next Euchre Tournament will be held in 2022. 

Stay tuned for details. 

 

February 5th Fish Fry 

The last non-Lenten fish 

fry is February 5th. We 

anticipate serving 200 

meals. We need help with food runners and meal 

packaging. We will take orders and deliver food to 

customer’s cars in upper parking lot. 

Lenten Fish Frys Begin 

February 19th 

The first Friday of Lent is February 19th. We will 

have 7 fish frys. In anticipation of bigger crowds, 

we will need a commitment from our Brother 

Knights and members of the Ladies Auxiliary. 

Dinners will be carryout only. 

We will receive help from Assumption 8th graders 

and Saint Dominic high school students. We will 

need everyone’s help to be successful. 

We are asking everyone to arrive at 4:30 pm the 

night of the fish fry. There will be a short training 

session at the beginning of each shift to explain the 

process for preparing and delivering carryout meals 

to our customers. 

Can’t make it at 4:30? Consider arriving at 6:30 to 

help clean up after each fish fry. 

The additional fish fry dates are: February 26th, 

March 5th, 12th, 19th, and 26th and April 2nd.  

 Fish Fry Carryouts 

WANT TO ORDER? To-go orders 

are $10. To place an order on-line use: 

knights-of-columbus-council-

2269.square.site.   

We have two new phone lines for the hall. Call: 

(636) 281-9223 or (636) 409-1251 to place your 

order. Leave a call back number and you will 

receive a call when your order is ready for pickup. 

Then, come to the upper hall parking lot.   
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Catholic Men for Christ 2021 

Catholic Men for Christ is a 

virtual event this year. The 

Archdiocese Annual Catholic 

Men for Christ will be virtual 

this year.  

Benefits include: free 

registration, a home or parish-based viewing, an 

access to more than 50 great talks! 

The following link takes you to the registration page.  

Click to Register FOR FREE at NCMC 

When registering, select “Archdiocese of Saint 

Louis-Catholic Men for Christ” As the referring 

conference to gain access to exclusive content which 

begins February 19th. 

 

All attendees need to register at the link. Then, send 

an email to Deacon Richard Tadlock at 

DeaconRichard@charter.net. Then, he will send you 

additional information to link in at the Zoom watch 

party for Assumption parish. 

Superbowl 2021 

Want somewhere to go and watch the Superbowl 

game besides your family room? The hall will be 

open for the Superbowl! We will open the hall at 2:30 

p.m. People can bring their own food and favorite 

snacks. The bar will be open selling beer, wine, soda, 

cocktails, and pizza. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Home Association News 

Home Association Committee is open to suggestions 

from committees and members on ideas regarding 

ways to improve the hall. 

Whatever it is, from the atmosphere of the hall for 

rentals, to the weekly Queen of Hearts events, we’d 

love to hear from you with any ideas you might have. 

The HOA is working very hard to ensure that the hall 

is safe and clean for our members and guests. After 

every event, the hall is sanitized. Then, the hall is also 

cleaned by Kristi Williams on a regular cleaning 

schedule.  

The committee would like to thank all those that help 

and participate in our fish frys, Queen of Hearts, and 

rental events. Without your help, the hall could not 

continue to exist. 

Anyone Can Rent The Hall!  

Anyone interested in renting the hall should contact Bryan 

Eisenbath or Gerry Prinster. We are encouraging our 

members to promote hall rental to their friends, family, 

and co-workers. The Knights no longer require renters to 

be members of a Knights of Columbus council. Please 

contact Bryan Eisenbath at (314) 660-0598 or 

beisenbath@gmail.com. You can also contact Gerry 

Prinster at (636) 577-5548 or gerryprinster@gmail.com 

for more information.  

No outside beverages are permitted. A bartender is 

included with hall rental and drinks must be purchased 

through the bar.  

 

 

 

 

 

NOTE: 

Please note that page 3 are only available in the 

newsletter’s email distribution. 

https://cmfcstl.krtra.com/t/GFBr36s7N9Xc
mailto:DeaconRichard@charter.net
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Upper Hall Rentals  

Without a Caterer  

Rental of the upper hall is $550 with a $200 deposit. The 

upper hall can seat 240 people. You cannot use the kitchen 

but you can bring in roasters. Club Room Rentals The 

lower level is named in honor of our newsletter’s former 

editor and is called the Bill Wolf Memorial Club Room. 

Rental of this room is $250 with a $200 deposit. Room 

seats up to 110 people. There is a kitchen and refrigerator 

available and included with lower hall rental. 

Club Room Rentals  

The lower level is named in honor of our newsletter’s 

former editor and is called the Bill Wolf Memorial Club 

Room. Rental of this room is $250 with a $200 deposit. 

Room seats up to 110 people. There is a kitchen and 

refrigerator available and included with lower hall rental. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


